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						Supporting the local nonprofits that support our community
















						Early in 2020, the Cape and Islands United Way established the COVID-19 Community Response Fund to provide much needed funding for our nonprofit community.
 
To date, we have distributed more than $100,000 to community-based organizations working on the front lines. But, we understand that the need for emergency funding is ongoing, and unfortunately, the COVID-19 crisis is not over.
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						Thanks to our generous donors, we have more funds available. You can apply online to receive a community response grant of up to $5,000.
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